
517 Highway 145 N., Suite 1  Aberdeen, MS 39730      (662)369-8683 office   (662)369-3682 fax       

M O N R O E  C O U N T Y  

F o r e s t r y  A s s o c i a t i o n  

February 15, 2024 
 
 
TO:   Forestry Association Members 
 
FROM:  _________________________ Sterling Coleman, MCFA President 
 
  _________________________ Randall Nevins, Extension Agent 
 
RE:   Quarterly Association—Members Meeting 
 
SUBJECT: Timber Marketing/Forestry Outlook for the Forest Landowner 
  Speaker: James Shannon, Extension Forestry Specialist 
 
 
The Monroe County Forestry Association will hold its quarterly association meeting 

on Thursday, February 29, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. at the Extension Office Conference 

Room in Aberdeen, MS. The focus of this discussion will be current harvest numbers, 

contracting, marketing and a forestry outlook. The speaker will have a well prepared 

presentation with hand outs and other resource materials available.  

 

The meal and the program is sponsored by the MCFA so remember, membership 

dues for 2024 are due now, please pay before or at the meeting. Please contact the 

Extension office to check your membership status. If you plan on attending the meet-

ing, please R.S.V.P.  by calling (662) 369-4951 before Wednesday, February 28th 

by 3:00pm to secure your attendance, so we can have a count. For more information 

on forestry or to schedule a visit call 662-369-8684.  

 

For more general forestry information, please visit this website: http://

extension.msstate.edu/natural-resources/forestry   Thank you and see you then! 

http://www.msucares.com/forestry

